
Geologic Report Required 
If the geologic clearance for your project has determined that a geology 
report is required, you will be required to submit a geologic report for review 
and approval prior to submission of your building permit application.  

However, you may choose to opt-out of preparing a geologic report for your 
project under certain conditions. You have the option to not prepare a 
geologic report if you decide to use the “CZU Rebuild Directive” approved by 
the County Board of Supervisors. Please click here for more information 
regarding the Directive. 

Please note that whatever path is chosen, the building code requires that a 
geotechnical (soils) report to be submitted with your building permit 
application.  

Click here for a list of local geologists. 

Click here to read more about the difference between geology reports and 
geotechnical (soils) reports. 

 

 

https://www.sccoplanning.com/Portals/2/County/Planning/env/Local%20Engineering%20Geologists.pdf?ver=bNr_B9s6rVCMV25MYJSkdQ%3d%3d

